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Please retain mail-in voting.  It has been a blessing when I worked long hours.  It was 

a blessing when I had many family responsibilities, and it continues to be a blessing 

due to physical challenges and transportation issues.  Friends and relatives in other 

states have often said how fortunate we are in Oregon to have mail-in ballots.  

Please do NOT take away mail-in ballots from all Oregonians.  Nothing honorable will 

be gained by doing so.   


